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Dear Ms. Forges,

 
Please see the attached letter concerning closing the “Protectmiami.org” initiatives.
 
Thank you for all your assistance.
 
Regards,
 
 
Sherman Rattner
President
ProtectMiami.org
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PROTECT MIAMI
Preserve - Promote - Protect


- 1809 Brickell Ave – Miami, FL – 33129 - info@ProtectMiami.org – 310.741.0777 –
www.protectmiami.org - 


May 6, 2022 


Todd B. Hannon, City Clerk 
City of Miami – Clerk’s Office 
3500 Pan American Drive 
Miami, FL 33133  
(305-250-5369) 
clerks@miamigov.com 
sforges@miamigov.com 


Dear Mr. Hannon, 


This letter is to advise you that “Protect Miami”, a political committee established 
for the purpose of supporting three petition initiatives for City Of Miami Ordinances that 
includes: Preserve Affordable Housing; Promote Affordable Housing; and Protect 
Tenant's Rights is dissolving its campaign.   Accordingly we will no longer be accepting 
contributions or expending funds except as to any remaining balances and outstanding 
liabilities. 


Your assistance and courtesy throughout this effort has been greatly appreciated 
and especially the assistance of Ms. Sandra Forges, the City's Elections Coordinator. 


Thank you. 


Very truly yours, 


Sherman Rattner 
President 
ProtectMiami.org 
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